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and Rob Norris, a graduate student in foreign affairs, Co-ordmnator of
Communications and Program Development at the University of
Saskatchewan International and associated with the University's new
International Centre for Governance and Development.

Finally, a word of sincere appreciation was extended to Steve Lee,
Executive Director of the Canadian Centre for Foreign Policy
Development, and his colleagues, who had the vision to fund and
support this roundtable. Appreciation was expressed for the time, efforts,
and insights of ail those who participated or added their voices in this


